
District of Columbia Government
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

PO Box 15020
Washington, DC 20003

July 17, 2022

Via email to:

DC Commission on the Arts and Humanities
(DCAHH) 200 I Street SE, Suite 1400
Washington DC, 20003

Re: ANC 6A Support for The Nicholson Project’s Public Art Building Communities Grant

Dear Mr. Handsfield:
At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed meeting1 on July 14, 2022, our Commission voted
7-0-0 (with 5 Commissioners required for a quorum) to send a letter to your agency in support of
The Nicholson Project’s Public Art Building Communities grant application.

ANC 6A represents the H Street Corridor encompassing the Atlas Performing Arts Center and
the neighborhood in which this mural is proposed. We provide this letter of support for the
temporary installed artwork created by Antoine Williams, which is to be located on the back of
the Atlas Performing Arts Center (project address: 1333 H St NE), facing Linden Court NE.

The artwork will be accessible for all visitors who come specifically to see the mural and the
many pedestrians who walk through this alley between H Street and G Street. This mural will be
accessible to many residents and encourage visitors to our neighborhood as well. It is for this
reason that ANC Commission 6A offers this letter of support for The Nicholson Project’s FY23
application.

Thank you for giving great weight to the recommendations of this Commission. Should you wish
to discuss this letter, I can be contacted at 6A04@anc.dc.gov and Commissioner Dooling can be
contacted at 6A06@anc.dc.gov.

On Behalf of the Commission,

Amber Gove
Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

1 ANC 6A meetings are advertised electronically on anc-6a@googlegroups.com, and newhilleast@groups.io, at
www.anc6a.org, on Twitter (@ANC6A) and through print advertisements in the Hill Rag.
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